
$529,900 - 23 Wilton Crescent, Cole Harbour
MLS® #202414775 

$529,900
4 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 2,192 sqft
Residential on 0.14 Acres

16-C, Cole Harbour, NS

Discover this beautifully maintained 4-bedroom
home nestled in a desirable family
neighbourhood. The upper level features a
fully renovated kitchen with elegant quartz
countertops and brand-new stainless steel
appliances. It opens into a spacious living
room, a formal dining room adorned with
charming wainscoting, three comfortable
bedrooms, and a large bathroom. The lower
level, illuminated by large above-grade
windows, offers a generous family room, a
dedicated office space, a 3-piece bathroom,
laundry and a 4th bedroom thatâ€™s ideal for
extended family or teenagers. Step outside to
enjoy the private, level yardâ€”perfect for
outdoor activities and relaxation. This home is
conveniently located close to schools, parks,
bus routes, and various amenities, making it
an ideal choice for families seeking comfort
and convenience.

Built in 1995

Essential Information

MLS® # 202414775

Price $529,900

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 2.00

Full Baths 2

Square Footage 2,192

Acres 0.14

Year Built 1995



Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Status Closed

Date Sold August 16th, 2024

Community Information

Address 23 Wilton Crescent

Area Halifax - Dartmouth

District 16-Colby Area

Sub-District 16-C

City Cole Harbour

County Halifax

Province NS

Postal Code B2V 2S9

Amenities

Utilities Cable Connected, Electricity Connected, Phone Connected

Parking Spaces 1

Parking Single, Garage, Paved

# of Garages 1

Interior

Interior Features High Speed Internet

Appliances Stove, Dishwasher, Range Hood, Refrigerator

Heating Baseboard, Hot Water

Stories Split Entry

Has Basement Yes

Basement Full, Walk-Out Access

Exterior

Lot Description Under 0.5 Acres, Landscaped

Roof Asphalt

Construction Vinyl Siding

Foundation Concrete Perimeter

School Information

Elementary Astral Drive Elementary School

Middle Astral Drive Junior High School

High Auburn Drive High School



Additional Information

Zoning R-1 - RESIDENTIAL LOW DENSITY

Listing Details

Listing Office Royal LePage Atlantic
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